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Lee, Chris

From: Cervantes, Amanda
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 2:36 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: In Support of File 220401

 
 
________________________ 
Amanda (Williams) Cervantes 
Legislative Assistant 
City of Milwaukee, Third Aldermanic District 
200 E. Wells St. Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
414.286.3447 / aide3@milwaukee.gov 
 

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 9:52 AM 
To: Mitchell Henke <mitchell@mitchellhenke.com>; Cervantes, Amanda <Amanda.Cervantes@milwaukee.gov>; 
Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov>; Williams, Terri <Terri.Williams@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re: In Support of File 220401 

 
Thank you for your feedback. We will consider it and have also forwarded your concerns to District 3 and 
DCD.  

~Marina 
 

 

You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service 
requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client_id=1000167  
 

 

Sign up for my Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates 
at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify 
 

 
 

Marina Dimitrijevic 
Alderwoman | 14th District 

Chairwoman, Finance and Personnel 
Committee  

She/Her/Hers/Ella 

Hablo Español  
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p: (414) 286-3769 
e: marina@milwaukee.gov 

200 E Wells Street, Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

milwaukee.gov/district14 
 
 

On Sep 9, 2022, at 9:38 AM, Mitchell Henke <mitchell@mitchellhenke.com> wrote: 

 
Hello Alderwoman Dimitrijevic, 
 
As a constituent of yours, I would urge you to approve File 220401 at the upcoming Zoning, 
Neighborhoods, and Development Committee meeting.  The proposed apartment building is a 
great opportunity to bring new residents to a wonderful Milwaukee neighborhood.  The site is 
near a grocery store, library, healthcare facilities, university, and has good access to transit.  It is 
a slam dunk to build space for more people to live here.  As the staff report notes, adding density 
here is explicitly within the future the Area Plan has laid out to relieve housing supply pressures, 
support local businesses, and to prefer taxable uses.  This is the type of project that would be 
great to see across the city. 
 
Thank you, 
- Mitchell Henke 


